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I am writing in opposition to SB 210. Mail in voting has been a staple in our state for 

many years and it has been proven to work. More people are able to vote despite 

mobility restrictions, age related and childcare issues, and other factors. There has 

been no evidence that this method of voting increases voter fraud. I urge you all to 

oppose this bill. Thank you  


